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The coronation outfits which the children wore today provided a real sense of pageantry to our school,
particularly in our special assembly to mark the occasion. The children sang songs and earned jewels for
their class crowns by participating in a royal themed quiz; | hope you enjoy looking at the pictures.

Last Friday, Mrs Shoob gave birth to a beautiful baby girl who has been named Isabella. We send our
congratulations to her and her family and look forward to meeting Isabella soon.

Our memorial garden is in full bloom so please do take a stroll to see it whilst you are on the school site.
If you would like to make an addition to it — colourful bedding plants for instance — then you are welcome
to bring those in after school any day and plant them where you wish. There are no bulbs in this year
making it easier to see where there is space.

This week, nine Sandgate girls from years four and five participated in the Shepway Sports Trust
tournament; for many of then it was their first formal competition. Not only did they come first, but they
won every game in the process without conceding a single goal. The win itself is impressive, but the
manner in which they conducted themselves makes it even more so. Thank you and well done to Emi,
Michaella, Daisy, Ida, Sofia T, Sofia G, Zara, Niamh and Alyshea.

Enjoy your extended weekend.

Matthew Green

( Class Photos \

Friday 9th June 2023

If you would like to pre-register to
view the photographs (when they are
ready) please visit
www.photoordering. co.uk
and enter code:
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Monday 8th May Tuesday 9th May

Wednesday 10th May

Thursday 11th May

Friday 12th May

Bank Holiday

Karate 3.30pm-4.30pm
(Please contact Sensei
Trevor on 07966686377)

Creative Writing Club 2
1.00pm-1.30pm,
Years 5 and 6

Creative Writing Club 1
3.15pm-4.10pm
Years 1,2 and 3

Multi-Sports 2
3.15pm-4.10pm
KS2

Forest School—Owls
Rocksteady PM

Multi-Sports 1
3.15pm-4.10pm,
EYFS, Years 1 and 2

Forest School—Rabbits
Year 2 Swimming

Striking and Fielding
Games 1.00pm-1.30pm
KS2

Rounders
3.15pm-4.15pm
KS2

Drawing Club
3.15pm-4.15pm
KS2

Invite Only Football
3.15pm-4.30pm

Congratulations to Henry from Panthers,
Edward, Reuben and Harry from Bears who
competed in the Mini Rugby Tournament

last weekend at the Folkestone Rugby Club.

BOOK SHARE — TERM 5

TUESDAY 9TH MAY
YEARS 3, 4 AND 5
3.15PM -3.45PM
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Elodie
Aayan

Ava
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Breakfast Club opens at 7.45am each morning
at a cost of £3.00 per child per day offering a
selection of breakfast items. No need to book

\_

Jadon

Beatrice
Joey

Emmy
Edward
Olivia
Blaine

Elliott
Felix

Harry
Elsie

Bank Holidays and

Staff Development Days

Bank Holiday:

Monday 8th May 2023
Staff Development Days:

Monday 5th June 2023
Friday 21st July 2023

Gold Book

Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded

in the Gold Book this week:

[
Bumblebees
Bumblebees

Ladybirds
Ladybirds

Rabbits L B
Rabbits

Owls
Owls

Penguins : 3
Penguins

Panthers
Panthers

Lions
Lions

Aarib
Reuben

Max T
Max H

Zara
Sienna

Skyler
Rowan

Juno
Jack

Amelia
Amber

Parker
Daniel

Bears
Bears

Seahorses
Seahorses

Turtles
Turtles

Geckos
Geckos

Tigers
Tigers

Gorillas
Gorillas

Eagles
Eagles



Our year 3 and 4 pupils were invited to attend the Hythe Tennis Festival in
association with Dover College and the Tim Henman Association. Well done to all

those who attended and met Tim Henman himself.

Shepway Sports Trust Girls Football Champions!




FOLKESTONE RUGBY CLUB PRESENTS

Nearly New Sale
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ashford@mum2mummarket.co.uk

SATURDAY

13 MAY 2023

10.30am - 12.30pm
Hythe Bay Cof E Primary Sch.

Cinque Ports Ave.
HYTHE CT21 6HS -~ ,
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Buy top quality preloved baby & kids goods go“ee'
at our award winning pop-up market. A huge e
choice and the best bargains! Folkestone Rugby Club are looking for new players who want to have fun and
L I (i se\\'l keep active whilst playing a great sport.
e '&7 ﬁ @, a “\\0 o Come and chat to one of our certified coaches. Feel free to get involved and
[ ;‘\ \N'b “o\\‘s‘\é see why our players are always eager to brave the pitch rain or shine, the
3 s 3000‘\‘\(\@"’0\\\\0 smiles on their faces will say it all.
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wew.MUMZMUM co.uk

UNDER7(YEARS 12 2) UP TOUNDERS(YEAR 3) @ 9.30AM - 10.30AM
UNDERS(YEAR 4)UP TOUNDER 14(YEAR 9) @ 10.00AM - 11.30AM

FOR MORE INFO WHATSAPP OLLIE - 07956 772898
WWW.FOLKESTONERUGBYCLUB.CO.UK

TENNIS
FORKIDS .

GET SET TO ACE IT!

Donations of

chess sets or
draught sets
would be greatly
received. Please
drop into the
Office.

Ask us about free

Thank you.
coaching at Hythe
LTC- for families
entitled to Free
School Meals |

Dover College and EKCTP

In Association with TI,M,':‘EIN,mAy
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Today we have celebrated the King's Coronation in true Sandgate style! The launch
assembly this morming was a perfect opportunity for the children to show off their
ouffits. We learnt about the Coronation and what happens and the children were
then introduced to their challenge for the day.

Each class had a challenge to collect jewels throughout the day with aim of getting
a total of 6 in total on their class crown. Teachers awarded these to their classes
throughout the day.

Teachers also helped in assembly by answering ‘Who Wants to be a Millionaire?’
questions so that classes could win an extra jewel for their crowns.

At the end of the day, every class won their gift bag! Today your child has come home
with their gift bag which has a commemorative book mark, pencil and badge in it.
They also have a small bag of sweets (ingredients on pack).

Every class has also been awarded with a ‘Wear Your Own Clothes to School' day on
the last day of term which is Friday 26™ May.







